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Vickie Lee 

I am submitting my application for a Director Position with the Homes Association of Cedar 
Hills.   

We have owned a home in the Association for over 20 years and continue to appreciate and 
understand the importance of maintaining the standards and restrictions which help keep 
our home values high and our neighborhoods welcoming.  The Association not only helps 
to maintain the values of our homes, it also helps maintain a safe and friendly livability 
standard.  The semiannual neighborhood cleanup and the 4th of July parade have also 
helped to create a sense of community.  As with other homeowner associations, we should 
make sure our restrictions are updated when needed to best serve our homeowners.  I 
have sincerely appreciated serving on the Board of Directors and hope to serve another 
term.   

Vickie Lee 


